
Division of Records & Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tal Iahassee, Florida 3 23 99-0850 

September 1 3'h, 2002 

This letter is to serve as Notice of Support for Island Environmental Utilities for the 
proposed licensing to provide Sewer on Don Pedro, Knight & Little Gasparilla Islands as 
well as Thornton Key. 1 firmly support the proposed sewer license for both environmental 
reasons as well as use of my property. Please feel free to contact me at any time, again I 
support this endeavor 

Palm Island Estates 
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